
REFERRAL FROM EMPLOYMENT COMMITTEE: 27 FEBRUARY 2020

EXTRACT FROM DRAFT MINUTES

SENIOR MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS – PART 1  

Councillor Martin Stears-Handscomb presented the report entitled Senior Management 
Arrangements.

At this point the meeting moved into Part 2.

Following the Part 2 discussion the meeting returned to Part 1

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: 

(1) That the report entitled Senior Management Arrangements be noted;

(2) That the recommendations to Council made in Part 2 be agreed.

REASON FOR DECISIONS: To effect savings to support the Councils objective of reducing 
costs.

SENIOR MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS – PART 2

Councillor Martin Stears-Handscomb presented the Part 2 report entitled Senior Management 
Arrangements.

The following Members asked questions and took part in the debate:

 Councillor David Levett;
 Councillor Martin Stears-Handscomb
 Councillor Judi Billing;
 Councillor Keith Hoskins.

Questions were answered by:

 The Corporate Human Resources Manager;
 The Representative from EELGA;
 The Service Director Resources.

Following a detailed debate it was:

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: 

(1) That the Part 2 report entitled Senior Management Arrangements be noted;

(2) That the resolutions regarding the Part 2 report entitled Senior Management 
Arrangements be agreed.

REASON FOR DECISION: To effect savings to support the Councils objective of reducing 
costs.


